S\ Washington State
<@/ Liquor and Cannabis Board

June 12, 2019

Office of the Code Reviser:

Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Liquor and Cannabis Board is withdrawing

proposed rulemaking (CR-102), filed on November 28, 2018 as WSR 18-24-031, concerning proposed
revisions to vapor product rules contained in chapter 314-35 WAC.
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